TESTIGOS CGRISTIANOS DE_JEHOVA

Apartado postal 132 - 28850 Torrejon de Ardoz (Madrid)
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SE July 20, 2018

TO ALL BODIES OF ELDERS

Re: A-19 and DC-50 Applications
Dear Brothers:

It is thrilling to see how Jehovah is speeding up his work in these last days. (Isaiah 60:22)
As a result, there is an increasing need of fellow workers in different avenues of service. It is very
encouraging to see the willing and self-sacrificing spirit of many brothers and sisters, who offer
themselves to work when the need is great. (Psalm 110:3) Many of them are already working in the
branch renovation project and their help is very much appreciated.

For this reason, we would like to offer some kind reminders related to the Local De-
sign/Construction Volunteer Application (DC-50) and Application for Volunteer Program (A-19),
required of those who want to reach out.

Sometimes, when a brother is called to work at the branch or in a theocratic construction
project, it has been noticed that the information provided when the application was completed is not
up-to-date. It could be that there has been a change in the circumstances, work, health, etc. of the
applicant, which has affected his availability. In order to avoid additional phone calls or further in-
quiries, we would like to ask for your collaboration in confirming that the information sent to the
branch is accurate and up-to-date. You may wish to check with those brothers and sisters who have
already filled or will fill an application form that the information provided is accurate. Although the
A-19 form expires in three years, it should be renewed when there is a change in the availability of
the applicant. We would appreciate that you inform us in the case of a death as well in order to have
our records up-to-date (see footnote on page 3 of A-19 form).

Please be sure that you are providing the applicant with the latest version of the application
form available on jw.org. Also please take into account that those without legal residence in our
country can only collaborate in works or tasks related to their own Kingdom Hall, they cannot be
used on branch projects, such as Bethel renovation or construction of other Kingdom Halls.

Finally, we would like to remind you of the importance of promptly considering these kind
of applications. These applications should be sent using the appropriate recipient using the jwpub
email system:

A-19 Applications:  Oficina de Betel (Solicitudes A-8 y A-19) (Spain)
DC-50 Applications: LDC — Solicitudes DC-50 (Spain)

We thank you very much your collaboration in the Kingdom work and we ask Jehovah con-
tinue blessing the self-sacrifice spirit of his people. (Acts 4:31) Please our Christian love and best
wishes.

Your brothers,

TJestigos Cristianos de Jehovd

c. Circuit Overseers

Confesion Religiosa Inscrita



